

PU/2024/194

September 03, 2024

Circular

Sub: Caution notice on unauthorized WhatsApp group.

Dear Student,

It has been brought to our notice that a WhatsApp group under the name of "PRESIDENCY UNIVERSITY (2K28-2K28)" has been created requesting all students and the Class representatives seeking Membership to the group.

This is to inform the students that this group is not authorized by the University. Students are advised to refrain from getting involved in such frivolous groups believing it to be part of the University. All University linkages and communications will only originate from the Office of the Registrar. As a corollary all students are hereby warned that the University will not indemnify any such action by unauthorized persons. Please refrain from establishing such Networking.

Registrar

anuna

Registra